
 

 
 
 
Welcome                                          December 22, 2024 
  
Congregational Singing             Joy to the World (Unspeakable Joy) 

            Hark the Herald Angels Sing 
      Angels We Have Heard on High 

  
     
Baby’s First Christmas  
 
Announcements and Offering  
 
Call to Worship          Lamentations 3:22 

Because of the Lord’s great love we are not consumed, 
for his compassions never fail. 

                      
Prayer  
 
Sermon                                     Luke 1:57-80 
 
Reflective Close 
 
               
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sermon Notes 
Luke 1:57-80 

 
 
 

First Baptist Church           (308) 234-2311 
3610 6th Ave, Suite 1                             contact@kearneyfb.org 
Kearney NE  68845                               Hours: Monday - Thursday 
      8:00AM – 5:00PM 

        
 



 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

Kevin and Heidi Cheng Concert – Kevin and Heidi Cheng will be here 
on Sunday, December 22nd at 2pm for a Christmas concert in the 
Sanctuary. Please make plans to join us for the time of special music! 
 
Senior Adult Tea – Pastor Sean and Mallory invite all our senior adults 
to join them for their annual Christmas tea on Sunday, December 22nd 
at 3pm in the East Lobby.   
 
Youth Christmas Party – Our youth group will have their Christmas 
party on Friday, December 27th from 6pm – 9pm in the Youth Room.  
See Pastor Jason for more details!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO Nursery at EITHER Christmas Eve Service!  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Pastor Mark’s Wednesday Night Class - Beginning Wednesday, 
January 8th, at 6:30pm in the Community Room, these evening 
sessions will examine what the Bible says about how God views you, 
why He views you that way, and how this impacts how we live and 
think.   If you have ever wondered why God loves you, how He feels 
about you, and what He says about you may enjoy these sessions as 
we learn about our identity in Christ and the goodness of God. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next Steps Class - Our first new member class of 2025 begins at 
8:30am on Sunday, January 26th in Saints Hall.  If you’re interested in 
becoming a member of our church, or just interested in learning more 
about us, please reach out to Pastor Sean or fill out a Connection Card.   

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Directory Updates – We are beginning to work on our 2025 Church 
Directory.  If you have any updates to mailing addresses, email 
addresses or phone numbers, please send them to 
LReed@kearneyfb.org BEFORE the end of the year.  

Volunteers Needed – Our children’s ministry is in need of volunteers 
for both our Boys and Girls Nights (starting back January 24th) and 
Sports Challenge (July 14-18, 2025).  If you can help volunteer with 
either or both of these programs, please reach out to Scott Peace, our 
Children’s Director.   

Radio Broadcast is sponsored by Stan and Pam Murdoch in memory of 
Pam's mom Marie Murdoch. 

Flowers are sponsored by Erica Crouch in thankfulness of Joan Jeys 
many years of service to the social committee and in celebration of her 
retirement and by Sam and Merrilee Thomas in celebration of 
Christmas and Jesus' birthday. 

Prayer focus for the week is families. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out any 
information you would like us to have and return in the baskets just 
outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  by 
placing your gift in one of the offering plates passed 
during announcements, in one of the offering boxes 
located around the building, by mail or through every.org 
by using the QR code to the right.  Thank you for your 
gifts. 

Please join us in wishing Terry and Char Renner a very happy 
anniversary.  They are celebrating 60 years of marriage today!  

mailto:LReed@kearneyfb.org
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